From: Gracie, lan

Sent: 30 January 2017 08:41

To: Planning

Subject: FW: planning ref 2016/0759/P
Please log

lan Gracie

Planning Officer

Telephone: 02079742507

L flin]E]

From 1 October 2016 you will not receive a letter from us if your neighbour submits a
planning application. You can still find out about planning applications:

e on new improved posters on lamp posts

s by signing up to planning e-alerts

¢ in the planning section of the Camden Account

e through adverts in the Camden New Journal and Ham & High

You can sign up to our new and improved planning e-alerts to let you know about new
planning applications, decisions and appeals.

From: Umiak [mailto {
Sent: 28 January 2017 19:57

To: Gracie, Ian

Subject: planning ref 2016/0759/P

As a home-owner in the WC1 area, | would like to object to this planning application to close down yet another pub in
our area.

This pub has at present staff accomodation upstairs.

If the upper floors become flats, the pub will become not viable to run as a pub.

This pub has the temporary protection of being registered, we understand, as a Community Asset.

Yours Umiak. Calthorpe St.



